| would like to express my concern about the Quarry expansion. There are so many reasons why this shouldn't go

ahead.

The increase in truck movements on Paterson Road & other streets in Maitland pose so many safety issues including
grid locks as well as noise pollution etc etc.

The other concerns are the dangers to our wildlife. We are already suffering because of the increasing losses of the

koala population & other animals which will lose their habitat.
The company don’t seem to realise how devastating this expansion will cause to our local residents.





